
 
  CATHY BREEN  
            CHAIR 
 
         
 
 
  WILL ARMITAGE 
     VICE CHAIR 
 
         
 
 
 TONY PAYNE 
 
         
 
 
  ANN GOGGIN 
 
         
    
 
  DAVE LIBBY 
 
         
 
 
  BONNY RODDEN 
 
         
 
 
   JOE WROBLESKI 
 
     NATHAN POORE 
   TOWN MANAGER 
  
    KATHLEEN BABEU 
         TOWN CLERK 

 
 
 

 
  

TOWN OF FALMOUTH 
           

                                                                                                
                                                                                                                           

271 Falmouth Road • Falmouth, ME 04105 
Telephone (207) 781-5253 • Fax (207) 781-3640 

www.town.falmouth.me.us 

 
 
 
 
 
 
February 13, 2008 
 
Mr. Nathan Poore, Town Manager 
Falmouth Town Hall 
271 Falmouth Road 
Falmouth, ME  04105 
 
Dear Nathan: 
 

I am pleased to introduce, in accordance with Article II, 
Section 213 of the Town Charter language relative to Chapter 17, 
Traffic and Motor Vehicles, as proposed in the attached Sept 17, 
2007 memo from Police Chief, Ed Tolan. 
 
I hereby ask that you place this item for a Public Hearing on the 
Council’s March regular meeting agenda and that you properly post 
notices and advertise for a public hearing as required by the 
Charter.  
 
Sincerely yours,  
 
 
Falmouth Town Councilor 
 

 
 


